
Home Expectation Chart 
 
 

 

 Laundry Room Common Areas* Bathrooms 
Living 

Room/Garage 
Kitchen/Dining 

Room Bedrooms 
Outside 

Front/Back Patio 
and Yard/Garden 

Be Safe 

Follow instructions 
for washer and 
dryer use/ open 

when cycle is 
complete 

Keep areas clear/use 
space as intended 

Flush toilet/wash 
hands/wipe off excess 
water/keep floor dry/ 
towels in designated 

place 

Sit appropriately 
on the 

couches/keep 
living room free 

of food and 
beverages except 

for water 

Clean up any liquid 
or water that has 

spilled/use 
appliances and 

utensils 
appropriately/wash 

hands before 
handling food 

Keep clean & free of 
food and beverages 

except for water/keep 
door unlocked/keep 

floor clear 

Pickup everything 
(toys/personal 

belongings/gardening 
tools, etc) when done 
using/be careful and 

aware of your 
surroundings/walk 

when cement is wet 

Be 
Responsible 

Adjust water level 
& load size small, 
medium/ large/ 

empty out lint trap 

Remove personal 
items and trash/leave 
area for its intended 
use/turn lights off/if 
on the phone move 

to an area where you 
won’t disturb others 

Be mindful of time 
when others are 

waiting/wipe toilet seat 
cover with wipes/all 
items in appropriate 

place 

Pick up all your 
personal 

belongings and 
put them where 
they belong/pick 

up trash 

Help with set up and 
clean up. Rinse off 

your dishes after you 
eat/when you cook 

clean up after 
yourself/put things in 

appropriate place 

Make your bed/put 
things in appropriate 
place/put laundry in 

hamper/keep clothes off 
floor/ ask for help with 

organization 

Keep all areas clean 
and free of trash/use 

ach area for its 
intended purpose/ 

use all tools & 
equipment as 

intended 

Be 
Respectful 

Be mindful of peak 
times for doing 
laundry/remove 
your laundry so 

machines are ready 
for use. 

Use area as 
intended/appropriate 

voice tone and 
language/use 

headphones for 
music if someone is 

watching TV 

Give privacy and 
space/close door/flush 
toilet/put all items in 

appropriate 
place/leave clean 

Appropriate voice 
level and 

language/lower 
volume on 

electronics if 
someone is 
watching TV 

Leave all electronics 
in your room before 
sitting at the dining 
table/ eat together/ 

proper eating 
etiquette/ wait for 
everyone to finish 

eating before being 
dismissed 

Bedtime during the 
week is 10 PM and 11 
PM on weekends/turn 

off the lights and 
electronics when not 

needed/ be mindful of 
rest time for family 

members 

Take care of the 
trees, plants & 

flowers/walk on the 
pathways/be mindful 

of living creatures 

Be 
Resilient 

Ask for 
assistance/put wet 
clothes in the dryer 
even if they are not 
yours/ remove, sort 
and fold dry items 

Take pride in having a 
clean home/be a 

team player/ have a 
positive attitude 

Practice good 
hygiene/use time 

wisely/leave 
electronics 

outside/empty trash 
when full/refill toilet 

roll holder when empty 

Have a positive 
attitude/be a 
team player 

Have a positive 
attitude/offer 

assistance/engage in 
conversation/be 

considerate 

Be considerate of others 
when you enter a 

room/tidy up even when 
you are tired 

Offer your help/be 
mindful of noise 

level/clean up after 
your pet 


